
PUBLIC NOTICE  
PUBLIC HEARING 

2023-2024 COKE COUNTY BUDGET 
 

The Coke County Commissioners’ Court will hold a public 
hearing on the 2023-2024 budget on August 28, 2023, at 9:00 
a.m., at the Coke County Courthouse, 13 E. 7th St, Robert Lee, 
TX 76945 
 
THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE REVENUE FROM 
PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY AN 
AMOUNT OF $168,042, WHICH IS A 7.20 PERCENT 
INCREASE FROM LAST YEAR’S BUDGET.  THE 
PROPERTY TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW 
PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR IS 
$86,323.00. 

 
 


